
Snug Harbor Traffic Calming Meeting Notes   October 5, 2023 

Had a participation of about 15-20 community members. 

Eric Terry from Anne Arundel County Department of Public works came out to discuss traffic calming 
solutions regarding complaints of excessive speeding down Lake Avenue.  

He explained that nothing can be done by the county until a study is conducted. The study would 
include radar and tubes placed on Lake Avenue and Maryland Avenue. The study could go on for a few 
years and the timeline is really determined on how motivated community members are to get 
something done. Speed bumps would be a last resort and improved signage would be the best way to 
go.  

He suggested people can buy their own signs such as those “children at play” signs and place them 
throughout the neighborhood and also move them around so people keep seeing them and in different 
places. Also suggested was asking Anne Arundel County police to monitor/enforce the area. With 
enough inquiries and pressure the police will take some time to come out. He also encouraged calling 
delivery companies and complaining about their drivers. If you collect a tag number you’ll be able to 
report to the company and they’ll be able to trace the driver, this could be very effective especially if the 
same drivers have these routes in this community.  

A committee was formed at the meeting and they had their first meeting that night after the rest of the 
community members left.  

Tina Fluharty has been leading the charge on this I would suggest she can provide the updates to the 
board after they have their meetings.  


